To: All GARUDA Valued Partner

January 14, 2020
GARUDA/SHADM-20003/20
Letter of Announcement

Dear Valued Partner,
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We hereby convey that PT Garuda Indonesia (Persero) Tbk has officially appointed Megacap
Aviation Service Co.Ltd as our Exclusive Partner for hardblock Ticket Sales for
XIYDPSXIY &CGODPSCGO routings.
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The appointment takes effect as from 1% Feb 2020. Please do contact our exclusive partner to
handle all ticket sales issue related with XIYDPSXIY & CGODPSCGO routings.
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If you have any further questions, please contact Garuda Indonesia China branch office.
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Addressed to: HfF%

Sales Manager for Shanghai: i &2 H#

samantha. ni@garuda—indonesia. com. cn

Sales Manager for Guangzhou: | N & 223
ivan. ao@garuda—indonesia. com. cn

Sales Manager for Beijing: 1t 5i4H &2 P
ivy. li@garuda—indonesia. com. cn

Please also copy your email to Senior Manager Finance Controller for China: 15 [F] it #0i%
o [ X v g 55 22 P

hambastari@garuda—indonesia. com

We are always welcoming you on board with Garuda Indonesia. Thank you very much for
your kind concerning.
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Yours faithfully,
PT GARUDA INDONESIA (PERSERO) Tbk.

Hambastari Basyaruddin
Senior Manager Finance Controller for China
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